
Christmassy 

Week! 
Don’t forget from Thursday 14th December 

until the last day of term, Wednesday 20th 

December, all children are welcome to come 

into school in something “Christmassy”  

For example, this could be Christmas jumpers, 

Christmas socks, Christmas hair accessories, 

anything festive! 

Festive clothing can be worn instead of 

uniform or children are welcome to wear their 

uniform with Christmas accessories.  

 

 

 


